
Jessica Summers Appeared on Fox5 
DC to Discuss Vaccine Mandates in the 
Workplace
Now that Pfizer-BioNTech’s COVID-19 vaccine received final FDA approval, more employers will be 
making the decision on if they will mandate the vaccine or not. Employment law attorney, Jessica 
Summers, spoke with Fox5 DC to discuss the legalities and concerns surrounding vaccine mandates in 
the workplace.
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